
 
 
 
 
October 31, 2002 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attention: Martin Perrine 

 
In re: Monarch Marking Systems, Inc. 
FCC ID: GU69460IPLA4137 

      731 Confirmation No.: TC200548 
Request for Tech. Info.: 11/04/2002 
Correspondence Number: 5693 

 
Dear Martin: 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Monarch Marking Systems, Inc., is an amendment provided in 
response to the request for technical information dated October 2, 2002 (FCC ID: GU69460IPL4137 
TC737391 CRN: 5332 - incorrect FCC ID). 
 

1. Under the correct FCC ID above, the FCC ID on the label is consistent. 
2. Please find attached the EMC report data sheets showing the detector bandwidth. 
3. Please find attached the EMC report data sheets showing the peak conducted power, power 

spectral density, and the conducted spurious emission data. 
4. Please find attached the EMC report data sheets showing the band edge compliance data. 
5. Please find attached the EMC report data sheet showing the bandwidth measurement data.  
6. The EUT was controlled using the manufacturer’s software codes set at maximum power. 
7. The EMC test report and the revised SAR report show the correct tested frequencies of 2412, 

2437 and 2462 MHz. 
8. The device will be typically held by hand. The device was tested in both the LCD side and the 

printer side (in touch mode) and shows compliance with FCC RF exposure requirements. 
Please find attached the picture of the device. 

 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cc: Monarch Marking Systems, Inc. 


